
 
 

My name is Raveendra Joshi and I’m immediate past President of All India Federation 
of Master Printers (AIFMP) as well as the Chairman of the organizing committee for the 
2020 WPCF at Mumbai.  
 
It is a matter of Pride and honour for AIFMP that the WPCF board meeting and the 
International Print Conference “Redefining Printing: - Brainstorm with World 
Leaders”will be held, for the first time ever, concurrent with the PAMEX 2020 at 
Mumbai on 8,9 & 10 January, 2020. Besides the WPCF, the Viren Chhabra Print 
Leadership Awards (VCPLA) and the National Awards for Excellence in Printing 
(NAEP) award ceremony will also be organized during the same period.  
 
We are currently working for your comfortable stay and successful organization of the 
Board Meeting and the Conference. We will take care of all the conveniences of the 
participants and speakers from all the countries participating in the WPCF 2020. As you 
would be aware, the AIFMP is the apex body of 250,000 printers of India, which makes 
it the largest printers’ association in the world.  It is on the behalf of these printers that I 
would like to invite you for the Board Meeting and International conference of WPCF. I 
am sure, you will enjoy Indian hospitality, the knowledge sharing conference and other 
world class events. The tentative schedule for WPCF, VCPLA and NAEP and the 
registration from is available at the following pages, you are requested to send your 
registration as early as possible.  
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